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From:                                         
To:                                               
Subject:                                     RE: Redistricting LA County 2011
 
TO: Redistricting Committee
From: Michele Zack, Altadena resident
 
Please do not consider splitting Altadena in two in the redistricting process underway. Although unincorporated, it is
a cohesive community with a single strong identiy whose best interests would be severely damaged by not having a
single supervisor to oversee its affairs. 
Please see my book, Altadena: Between Wilderness and City (2004) to better understand the long history and
strong culture of Altadena.
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